
 

 
To:  Dr. Miriam Golbert, Co-Chair Academic Staffing Committee 
  Dr. Jerry Buckley, Co-Chair Academic Staffing Committee 
  Members, Academic Staffing Committee 
 
CC:  Dr. Rebecca Eikey, Academic Senate President 
  Mr. Chuck Lyon, Dean, PE, Kinesiology and Athletics 
  Mr. Andy McCutcheon, Dean, School of Humanities  

Dr. Micah Young, Interim Dean, Math, Sciences and Health Professions 
  Ms. Mary Corbett, Nursing Program Director  

Mr. Gary Peterson, Fulltime Faculty, Cinema 
   
From:  Dr. Dianne Van Hook 
  Chancellor 
 
Re: Additional Feedback on the Academic Staffing Committee 

Recommendations for Fulltime Faculty Hires 2019/20 
 
Date:  February 13, 2019 
 
Thank you very much for getting the results of yesterday‘s Academic Staffing 
Committee meeting to me in such a timely manner.  I appreciate very much that you 
took the time to consider my input, respond to my questions and provide clarification.  I 
am pleased at this time to be able to tell you that I will be including on the March 13th 
board agenda the following positions for approval to hire: 
 
 Discipline   New/Replacement 

1. Nursing   New 
2. Kinesiology/PE  New 
3. Cinema   Replacement 

 
I anticipate that there will be more recommendations coming from the Academic Staffing 
Committee relative to additional vacancies that have or will be occurring.  I can assure 
you that I will respond to those recommendations in a timely manner.  
 
I also wish to tell you that from the list of “urgent recommendations” my next priorities 
for filling positions are in Anthropology – Biological/Forensic and Water Systems 
Technology. 
 
As the budget becomes more clear and we realize what funds we have to work with, I 
look forward to being able to move forward to continue to hire additional faculty that will 
enhance the access and success of our students. 
 
Thank you again for all of your work.  Onward and upward! 
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